
■■■ Vî-r
■

■

■
■ ■
■
■M

% »
kH­
z’.; . December lOth, 1924.
■ V

Dr. G. R. Loner,
The Redpath Library, 
mcgill diversity.

I
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Dear Dr. Lomer,

Xn reply to your good letter concerning the McCord Museum, 
I tüink it would be better to defer any discussion by your Committee until 
our plane are more mature.

I am delighted to hoar wist you oay with reference to the 
Egyptian material and its relation to the Archaeological Collection.

With kind regards, believe me

Very truly yours,

DEAN .
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